
Multiple Communications were received from the following individuals "in 
relation to item EX28.13 - Toronto's Emergency Management Program and 
Revisions to the Toronto Municipal Code"  
(List of names current to October 20, 2017) 

1. Stefan Carlberg 
2. Annette Buchanan
3. Theresa Santandrea-Cull 
4.Robert Lenz  
5.Stephen Lenz  
6.Ann Truyens  
7.Genrys pritchard  
8.Jane Scarffe  
9.Lisa Kowalchuk
10.Isabel Martins  
11.Isaac Knourek  
12.Carolyn Ramos  
13.Leah Rucchetto  
14.Phil Brennan  
15.Fran Turner  
16.Liz and Gerry Timmins
17.Mary MacNutt  

EX28.13.86



Full text of the e-mail campaign messages: 

Dear Mayor Tory and Executive Committee, 

It has come to my attention that Executive Committee will soon discuss 
whether Ontario’s nuclear emergency plans adequately protect Toronto 
residents in the context of a Toronto Emergency Management report.  

I live in Toronto and want to be provided with emergency planning 
measures that meet or exceed international best practices. The fact that 
such measures are not already in place is alarming and unacceptable. 

I understand that several Ontario municipalities have called on the province 
to expand advanced emergency planning measures such as potassium 
iodide pre-distribution. Please make sure that Toronto joins them. 

It’s also come to my attention that earlier this year, a coalition of nurses, 
farmers, religious groups, student groups and other civil society 
organizations put forth a joint position statement, A Call for Public Safety, 
which you can review at bit.ly/2yndO0w. I agree with their 
recommendations for enhancing nuclear emergency response, and 
strongly encourage you to endorse them. 

Kind regards, 

Mayor Tory and Executive Committee, 

It’s come to my attention that Executive Committee will soon discuss 
whether Ontario’s nuclear emergency plans adequately protect Toronto 
residents in the context of a Toronto Emergency Management report.  

Toronto is the closest major city in the world to a nuclear power plant. It 
therefore needs emergency planning measures that meet or exceed 
international best practices. The fact that such measures are not already in 
place is alarming and unacceptable.  It’s now up to you to correct the 
situation. 

I understand that several Ontario municipalities have called on the province 
to expand advanced emergency planning measures such as potassium 
iodide pre-distribution. Please make sure that Toronto joins them.  

http://bit.ly/2yndO0w


It’s also come to my attention that earlier this year, a coalition of nurses, 
farmers, religious groups, student groups, and other civil society 
organizations put forth a joint position statement, A Call for Public Safety, 
which you can review at b it.ly/2yndO0w. I agree with their 
recommendations for enhancing nuclear emergency response, and 
strongly encourage you to endorse them.  

Please keep me posted on an updates with regard to this issue. 

With appreciation, 

http://it.ly/2yndO0w



